Memorandum
To: Principal Officers, All IBT Affiliates
From: Nina Bugbee, Director, IBT Women'’s Conference
Subj: 2020 Women'’s Conference

Date: June 4, 2020

Due to the ongoing concern regarding the coronavirus and the health of all
participants, this is to inform you that the IBT Women'’s Conference, scheduled
for September 20-23 in Las Vegas, has been cancelled.

We will continue to host webinars for Teamster women over the coming
months and will inform you of the schedule for these broadcasts.

Thank you.
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